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Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 in the community, all Sts’ailes offices are  

closed to the public effective March 11, 2021 until further notice, with the  

following exceptions: 

 Limited essential services through Yeqwethet will continue. 

 Sts’ailes Store will remain OPEN with strict measures in place. 

 Sts’ailes Community School is full virtual at this time. 

 Sts’ailes Early Education Centre (SEEC) is closed.  

 All services that are able to, have switched to working remotely, including 

finance/accounting services.  

 Please contact the appropriate dept. about closures and safety measures.  

The closures and remote services remain in effect until we 

gather more information from this recent outbreak.  
 

 PLEASE TAKE CARE OF ONE ANOTHER  
 


